
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We Want Your RAD Photos! 
Send photos of your RAD Pirates having fun in 

their Core Value T-Shirts or school colors to Mrs. 
Menice at ecmenice@town.hull.ma.us! Photos will 

be featured in the slideshow at our next 
schoolwide assembly, and maybe even in the Blue 

Notes! 

Kyle Shaw, Principal Elaine Menice, Interim Assistant Principal 
 

The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Gender, Gender Identity, Disability, Homelessness, Religion, or Sexual Orientation. 

Jacobs School Blue Notes 
October 27, 2022 

 Mark Your Calendar!  
Oct 28─Picture Retake Day! 
Oct 28─PTO Halloween Dance! 6-8pm 
Nov 1─Pajama Day! 
Nov 4─Spirit Day/Assembly! 
Nov 7─JASPER begins 
Nov 7─SEPAC Meeting 6pm @ JES 
Nov 17─Vaping Presentation, MMS 6:00 & 6:45pm 

A Note from the Principal 
School Resource Officer DelVecchio visited every classroom 
today to talk about Halloween safety.  He made sure to remind 
students to always trick-or-treat with an adult and make sure to 
visit only houses that have outside lights on.  Students were told 
to make sure to look both ways before crossing the street and 
do their best to travel in groups.  Finally, students were 
reminded to have adults check their candy before eating. 
Fingers crossed the rain holds off and everyone has an 
enjoyable Halloween. Speaking of Halloween, tomorrow night is 
the big dance! The PTO has been hard at work prepping for the 
event and will be at the Jacobs setting up hours before the 
dance begins. They do such an incredible job transforming the 
cafeteria into a fun and festive environment. With that said, 
please remind your child of the school’s expectations (Be RAD) 
and reinforce them during the dance. I know this will only 
contribute to a night of fun.  

As we mentioned in last week’s Blue Notes, last Tuesday was 
our first “Toolbox Tuesday”. Students were tasked to use their 
Garbage Can Tool and let the little things go by writing down a 
small problem, crumbling it up into a ball, and disposing it in a 
large trash barrel outside the office. The goal was to fill that 
trash can by the end of the day. In typical Pirate fashion, our 
students rose to the challenge and overflowed the trashcan. For 
their efforts, Tuesday, November 1 will be a Pajama Day! 
Students can wake up Tuesday morning after a long night of 
trick-or-treating and hop right on the bus! 

Have a fun and safe Halloween. 

    ~Mr. Shaw  

The influenza vaccine is now 
available for students to receive at 

the Jacobs Elementary School. If you 
would like your child to receive the 
vaccine at school please complete 

the consent form and return it to the 
school nurse. 

A Hot Ride to School! 
We had a very exciting morning today as a fire truck 
arrived with flashing lights and blaring siren to deliver 
the six winners of the Fire Safety Poster Contest to 
our doorstep! Fire Captain Roy Ahlquist and his team 
brought the lucky students to school in high style. 

Congratulations to the contest winners: 
• Allie Collins, 5th Grade 
• Josie Tyrrell, 4th Grade 

• Frankie Rockett, 3rd Grade 
• Liam Palermo, 2nd Grade 
• Edward Yakubian, 1st Grade 
• Isabel Sheets, Kindergarten 

mailto:ecmenice@town.hull.ma.us
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